Sir, Madam,

Re: 2015/5113/T — 22 Lymington Road — Tree Felling Proposal

I would like to raise my concerns about the felling of trees within the West Hampstead Conservation Area: Generally
in view of what is being proposed in the greater West Hampstead area (such as 156 West End Lane) and specifically
within the areas around our property — 24b Lymington Road.

I would have thought it critical that no trees are felled within this conservation area — unless representing a danger
to residents and/or property?

| do not understand the felling of perfectly healthy trees which add so much to the area in both aesthetics and the
attraction of wildlife, in such a densely populated urban area.

Additionally, whilst we are not affected in any way in terms of view, | would have thought that the maintenance of
any existing trees etc. are critical for residents at levels 1 and above (we are basement) to assist screening of the
huge development(s) planned. Presumably this is being taken into account?

Please confirm receipt of this email and when we should expect a response.
Many thanks.

Regards, Nick Jones

Nicholas Jones, UK| Service Management Lead
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If you would like to become an ally register your interest here.

ﬁ Mental Health allies are a trained group of ambassadors, advocates and trusted signposts to the correct support.
Accenture Confidential Counselling Line 0800 389 5 389

dress at 30 Fenchurch Street,



